SAFETY MESSAGE



Dear Campus Community,

The following information is being shared to enhance your personal safety at the University of Nebraska-Lincoln. The goal is to provide information so the UNL community has awareness of the situation and can take precautions for their own safety, as well as to encourage reporting of similar situations to the University of Nebraska-Lincoln Police. Information reported in this message is based on the situation as currently known to UNLPD.

A timely warning is being issued in connection to a robbery.

The University of Nebraska-Lincoln Police Department is assisting the Lincoln Police Department in investigating a report of a robbery occurring around UNL City campus.

The robbery occurred on 10/15/2022 at approximately 2:45 pm.

Location of the robbery: 16th Street between S and U streets.

The victim is not affiliated with UNL campus.

The suspect has not been identified as of this timely warning.

Related UNLPD Case Number 22002958

Personal Safety Tips

- Always trust your instincts, and if you feel unsafe in any situation, get to a safe place and call for help.
- If you are approached by someone demanding your property, whether they
 have a weapon or claim to have one, it is recommended that you comply with
 the request and not resist. Give the criminal what they ask for (wallet, keys,
 jewelry, credit cards, etc.). Your life is more valuable than replaceable
 possessions.

• Do not make any sudden moves or try to apprehend the criminal yourself. Concentrate on remembering description and call police immediately.

A list of campus safety resources can be found at https://safety.unl.edu/.

Crime prevention and awareness, as well as consistent reporting, may be the strongest defenses against becoming a victim. Please call UNLPD immediately at 402-472-2222 (2-2222 on campus) to report information on this incident, or on any crime or suspicious activity or person. If you have any questions about this message, please contact the UNLPD at the phone number above or email unl.police@unl.edu.

